Notes from 11/3 Haboo Meeting:
In attendance: 
Monica, Jesse, Ataya, Heather, Travis, Candace, Ken, Becca, Erin (and kids), Sandy, Guests: Tina Kuckkahn (Longhouse), Chris Hanger (Evergreen Foundation), Norma Alicia Pino, Raquel Salinas (both from First Peoples) met in the Longhouse.

Powwow:

The majority of the meeting was spent discussing the organizing of a powwow and coastal jam in spring quarter with our guests from the Longhouse and First Peoples. Tina, Raquel and Norma Alicia talked about the logistics of how powwows have been done in the past at Evergreen, and gave much specific advice on the nuances of organizing a powwow at Evergreen. Chris Hanger talked at length about a coastal jam and how to go about organizing and carrying out the proposed event in a good way to honor the original peoples from the land Evergreen is on. He and Tina suggested that we work together with the Longhouse and First Peoples to organize a coastal jam on a Friday night, with a powwow on the following Saturday. The CRC is where powwows have been held in years past, and Chris suggested we could hold the coastal jam in the Longhouse. We would need to do fundraising and outreach to get money to pay for a meal for 150 people and to make gifts for participants in a giveaway (because our budget money is $ from the state of WA, and cannot be used for food). Tina suggested approaching the Diversity Fund for monies for the events, as well. Some proposed dates for the powwow are in May, preferably the 7th, but we must check with the CRC. Raquel suggested the importance of getting widespread support from the campus community, including student groups to help us organize and carry out the event. Becca expressed her concerns for accountability, stating that organizing a powwow is a huge responsibility and we need to make sure we have the ability as a group to follow through. (Please add your notes on this, or provide any corrections necessary)
Budget:
Ken let us know that the time of year for budgeting with the S&A board is upon us, and we should be thinking about what kinds of events, if any, we want to be doing.
Potluck this weekend:
We have a potluck this weekend. We have set aside some time for discussion about potentially changing/updating our name, mission, organizational structure. It’s also a time for building relationships and having a good time together around food! We had to change the time and place of the potluck to Saturday, November 6th at 7pm at Sandy and Candace’s house. Sandy’s number is: (509)844-3255, and Candace is: (360)490-7353, call for directions.
 You can call Ken for a ride (360)303-2038, or Erin (360)350-2996.
Notes provided by Erin, please feel free to add any corrections or updates to these notes (because I transcribed my memory of the meeting).
